MAYOR Keith Pekau

VILLAGE CLERK John C. Mehalek

14700 S. Ravinia Avenue Orland Park, IL 60462 708.403.6100 OrlandPark.org



TRUSTEES

Kathleen M. Fenton
James V. Dodge
Daniel T. Calandriello
William R. Healy
Cynthia Nelson Katsenes
Michael R. Milani

April 1, 2020

Dear Orland Park Business Community:

Together, we are facing a truly unprecedented situation. The global coronavirus pandemic is affecting all of our families, our businesses, our communities and our way of life. The Village of Orland Park is committed to helping businesses during this situation.

In my communication with businesses in our community, what I am hearing the most is that businesses are looking for financial help. To assist you, the Village has compiled the attached summary that provides guidance for businesses and organizations in response to the COVID-19 outbreak.

Due to the recently passed federal stimulus package, your business may be eligible for aid from the federal and/or State government. Please take the time to read the attached summary to learn more about currently available funding options. It is important to note that some of the available loans can essentially turn into grants, if certain criteria are met.

Additionally, once mobility restrictions as a result of this pandemic are lifted, the Village will put in place recovery initiatives to help businesses. More information regarding these initiatives will be provided at that time.

As always, we value the important role you play in the Orland Park community. Even as we deal with this pandemic, the Village remains committed to doing what it can to ensure your continued success.

Sincerely,

Keith Pekau,

Mayor of Orland Park